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from Kathleen Doucette
87 Maynard Dr
Topsham, Me 04086
207-240-3609

I hereby give permission to Sandra Howard to submit this letter as part of her sworn testimony at the public hearing/hearings to oppose the construction of the 145 mile transmission line through the pristine wild lands of Maine.

I oppose this for the following reasons. 
The disruption to such a great stretch of nature. 
It cannot be done without displacing indigenous plant life and animals.  
Maine will not be the benefactor of this line,  
CMP has said this is pipeline to allow Canada to export power to Massachusetts. 
The fact that CMP has agreed to pay an astounding $50 million dollars to Massachusetts instead of focusing their efforts on their local residents whose lives will be disrupted by the massive construction project is simply a slap in face of Maine people. 

Thank you,
Kathleen Doucette
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